August 16, 2021

Ontario Energy Board

P.0. Box2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2021-0045

Dear Sirs:

This letter is to confirm that the documents filed in support of Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc.’s
2022 IRM application (EB-2021-0045) do not include any personal information (as that phrase is

defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act), that is not otherwise
redacted in accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure.

Yours truly,

A

Jeff Klassen
VP Finance
jklassen@notlhydro.com

8 Henegan Road P.O. Box 460, Virgil, Ontario, LOS 1TO
Phone: (905) 468-4235 Fax: (905) 468-3861



